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August 2009 - October 2009 Jack & Michiko Coolbaugh
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SSiiggnniiffiiccaanntt EEvveennttss PPaasstt TThhrreeee MMoonntthhss
July 31, Aug. 28 – Two Bible Students graduate
Aug. 13-18 – Three-church youth revival in Udon area
Aug. 29 to Oct. 8 – Bro. Coolbaugh opens a new work in city of Payao
Sept. 5 – Passing of UPC Superintendent Chaiyong Wattanachant

Beloved UPC of Thailand General Superintendent since 1968
Sept. 18-19 – Bible School funds and helps host local Ladies Revival
Oct. 15-17 – Bible School staff member teaches in annual Ladies conference

Oct. 21-24 – Bible School hosts annual Thai Ministers Training Seminar

OOppeenniinngg NNeeww WWoorrkk LLooccaall LLaaddiieess RReevviivvaall

Team Left to Right: Lynden Shalm, Mary Simmons,
Ed Simmons, Michiko Coolbaugh, Jack Coolbaugh,
Janporn Fudala, David Doan, Joni Larson, James
Larson, Joyce Ellis, David Kiwimagi

Bro. Coolbaugh teaching on the “Six Blind Men
and the Elephant” to illustrate that our differing
opinions are because we are partially blind to the
ways of God and so we do not have “one mind”.

THANK YOU to our Partners
and Ladies Ministries for

making this seminar
possible!

Missionary Ed Simmons in
the center coordinated
this year’s Outstanding

Seminar. Sis. Fudala Interpreted


